
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Vaupel. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 

Monday, October 18, 2021 2:32 PM 
'Mike Vaupel' 
RE: FPL Rate increase request. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/18/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12187-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Ton£ Hover 
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From: Mike Vaupel <xke999@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, October 18, 202111:04 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate increase request. 

I am writing to you this morning to ask that you do not grant FPL their recent rate request. I have a solar home 
in Pembroke Pines, Fl. with 46 panels on my roof and 3 Enphase 10 batteries for storage. I don't like having an 
electrical monopoly raising my hook-up rates from $9 to $30 just because they feel like it. I have invested 
thousands of dollars ($54,000)in my solar set-up and should be able to enjoy getting my energy from the Sun, 
and not be charged extra money from FPL because they want to bum fuel oil to produce electricity instead of 
using free solar power. Thank you. 
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